
HB 1998 -- COMPREHENSIVE STATE ENERGY PLAN

SPONSOR: Bondon

This bill requires the Missouri Division of Energy to review the
comprehensive state energy plan implemented by the division by
January 1, 2020. The plan shall be reviewed biennially thereafter
to ensure certain listed goals and updated as needed. The division
shall use a diverse stakeholder input system either directly or by
contracting with a qualified organization, and issue a report along
with each review, suggesting policy changes.

This bill is the same as SB 727 (2018) and similar to HB 661
(2017).


